
Workshop on Transboundary Aquifers

29th-30th May 2007, Paris, France.  

This workshop, organised by UNESCO-IHP, the Académie de l’Eau and the BRGM, will be held
at UNESCO headquarters. It aims to underline the importance of transboundary aquifers across
the world and to affirm the interdisciplinary nature of water management as well as the
necessity to create a common language between the different disciplines. INWEB coordinator
Prof. J. Ganoulis will participate. 

  

http://www.unesco.org/water/ihp

  

http://www.academie-eau.org

  

http://www.brgm.fr
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